
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Clonskeagh Parish   

Newsletter 

Let us remember those who are housebound and 

listening to our Parish Mass on the Parish Radio 

today! 
 

 

 

 

 

© Redemptorist Communications,  

Parish News & Announcements: 

 
Special Notice for Mass in Clonskeagh 

As and from this coming Monday, 20
th

 November, 10am Mass will be celebrated in St 

Joseph's every Monday to Saturday morning (except for funerals).   

Entrance will only be through the main church as the door at St Joseph's will be closed to 

keep out drafts and preserve the heat. 

 

“Be strong and take heart, all you who 
hope in the LORD”                    Psalm 1:24  
 

Venue for Weekday 10am Masses 

Weekday 10am Masses, Monday – 

Friday (inclusive) will be celebrated in 

St. Joseph’s Oratory.  

(Funerals will be celebrated in the Main 

Church.) 

 

 
Entrance Hymn 

O King of might and splendour, creator most 

adored, 

This sacrifice we render to thee as sovereign Lord. 

May these our gifts be pleasing unto thy majesty, 

Our hearts from sin releasing, who have offended 

thee. 

 

Thy body thou hast given, thy blood thou hast 

outpoured 

That sin might be forgiven O Jesus loving Lord. 

As now with love most tender, thy death we 

celebrate, 

Our lives in self surrender, to thee we consecrate. 

 

 
Recessional Hymn 
 

Sing it in the valleys, 

Shout it from the mountain tops, 

Jesus came to save us, 

And his saving never stops. 

He is King of Kings, 

And new life he brings, 

Sing it in the valleys, 

Shout it from the mountain tops, 

Oh, Oh, shout it from the mountain tops. 

 

Jesus you are by my side, You take all my fears. 

If I only come to you, you will heal the pain of 

years. 

 

You have not deserted me, though I go astray. 

Jesus, take me in your arms, 

Help me walk with you today. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Diary for this Week:                                                                               
Sat 29 June – Elizabeth Murray (A) 

 

Sun 30 June – Ada Delany (A)  

Mon 1 July – Shenda McKenna (RD) 

Tues 2 July – Sheila Allen (RD) 

Wed 3 July – Thomas Kelly (RD) 

Thurs 4 July – John McEvitt (RD) 

Fri 5 July – 1
st
 Friday, Altar List of the Dead 

 

We prayerfully remember all who are 

 Recently Deceased and whose Anniversaries occur at 

this time.  “May they rest in peace. Amen.” 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

Parish Office  

The Parish Office opening hours this week are: 

Mon. Wed. & Fri 9.30am – 12 noon.  

The Sacristy is open from 9.30am until 11am Monday –Friday 

& from 10.30am – 11.30am on Sunday.  Tel: 012837948 
 

Lough Derg 

 
Loughderg –Three Day Pilgrimage dates will run from 5 - 

7 July and 9 - 11 August.  Direct from Dublin – Cost €115 

and €105 for old age pensions and students. For more 

information phone after 6.00pm – M: 086 358 3027 / 01 

4941171.  

Booking essential. Tel: (00353) 71 9861518.  

Email: info@loughderg.org or www.loughderg.org 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Weekend Church Collections 
1

st
 Col (For the support of Priests)  €510 

2
nd

 Col (SHARE)                             €365                                         

House to House                              €385 

Thank you for your continued support to these collections. 

 

A few words from Fr. Joe … 
During the week, there has been a huge international 

cycling convention on in Dublin, Velocity. I think the 

conference is concerned with how cycling is 

integrated into the transport infrastructure and how 

perhaps we can shift a little of the space given to cars 

over to bikes in our cities. Bikes are great for short 

journeys, and e-bikes make many peoples’ commute 

to work possible on two wheels. Bikes are very eco-

friendly and the benefits to health and wellbeing are 

numerous. For some reason, there are incredible 

tensions between car users and cyclists, each calling 

out the poor behaviour of the other, even though when 

there is an accident it is the cyclist who always comes 

off worst. Pedestrians clearly shouldn’t have to share 

the footpath with cyclists, and hopefully those on two 

feet are always careful when they step off the footpath 

into the cycle lane to cross the road.  The Gospels 

don’t say very much about transport and nothing at all 

about bikes, but they are very concerned with being a 

good neighbour and showing care and concern for the 

other. This is a moment when we all need to bring 

Gospel values to how we travel, how we show care for 

others and how our means of transport effects the 

environment. It’s always a learning experience to 

bring our Christian behaviours to our social 

interactions with others.  

 
 

Peter’s Pence 
The Annual Peter’s Pence Collection to support the Holy 

Father, Pope Francis and the Pontifical Charities will 

take place this weekend. This will replace the usual Share 

Collection. The purpose of the annual collection is to 

enable our Holy Father to express his solidarity with 

those who endure the grievous wounds of poverty, 

deprivation & injustice, in the name of the Church.  

“It is communion in Christ and the Church that 

animates, accompanies and sustains the service of 

charity” - Pope Francis 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Holy Ghost Missionaries 
This weekend our Masses will be celebrated by a Holy 

Ghost Missionary Priest. The Congregation of the Holy 

Spirit (Holy Ghost Missionaries) is a registered Charity in 

Ireland whose charitable purposes includes working on 

the missions by building up communities and providing 

resources and support for those in need.  They aim to help 

the poorest and most abandoned in society.  Fr. Brian 

McLaughlin CsSp, one of their team, will speak about his 

own Mission experiences and the works of the 

Congregation world-wide.  All donations go directly to 

their Missionary Work in its entirety.  Thank you to the 

people, the Parish and the Diocese for all their support in 

the past. 

Holy Land 13-21 September 2019                 
Would you like the opportunity to see all the places that 

we have heard about since childhood, Bethlehem, 

Nazareth, Cana, Sea of Galilee, Jerusalem, Magdala, and 

much more? Join one of four Dublin parishes on this trip 

of a lifetime.  

Pick up a leaflet in the church or check 

out www.maptravel.ie 

Holy Land 13-21 September 2019 

Direct flight Dublin - Tel Aviv 

8 nights Dinner, B&B, Coach, Entrance Fees - €1695pps 
 

Thank You  

- On behalf of all those who use Our Lady’s 

Hospice and Care Services, their family and friends, they 

would like to extend their most grateful thanks for the very 

generous donation of €766 from the parishioners of 

Clonskeagh parish from their recent Sunflower weekend 

collection.  Your gift will allow them to continue to help 

their patients to live the last chapter of their lives to the 

fullest.  

- A sincere thanks to all who contributed so 

generously to the Trócaire Lenten Campaign. The total 

amount realised was €464. 

 

  

  

 

 

Notice from Archbishop Martin 

On reaching his 75th birthday on 24th May last, Bishop 

Raymond Field offered his resignation from the office of 

Auxiliary Bishop of Dublin in accordance with Canon 

Law. I write to inform you that Pope Francis has accepted 

that resignation. Bishop Field has been Auxiliary Bishop 

for the Archdiocese of Dublin since 1997 and has 

tirelessly guided the Pastoral Area assigned to him,as well 

as working in the area of health care.  He has led the 

Diocesan celebrations of the World Day of the Sick for 

numerous years. 

At Episcopal Conference level, Bishop Field has 

undertaken many roles particularly in the areas of Justice 

and Peace, Health Care and Migration. 

I am sure that you will join me in expressing gratitude to 

Bishop Field and in wishing him every blessing in the 

years to come. 

+Diarmuid Martin, Archbishop of Dublin 

Choir Notice 

This Sunday, 30 June, will be the last Mass with the 

Choir. They will take a very well deserved summer break and 

will resume in September. We take this opportunity to thank 

them for their commitment each week in providing beautiful 

music and singing to praise God and help us all to lift up our 

hearts in praise! 

http://www.maptravel.ie/

